
 

 

 

 

 

 

Thomas & Catherine Bridle 

 

Bungendore 

NSW 

2621 

 

 

17th  October 2021   

 

 

Director - Social and Infrastructure Assessments 

Planning and Assessment 

Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 

Locked Bag 5022 

Parramatta NSW 2124 

 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam 

 

 

NEW HIGH SCHOOL IN BUNGENDORE 

APPLICATION NO. SSD-14394209 

 

 

I refer to the above state-significant development application. 

 

I object to the proposal, for the following reason(s): 

 

- The proposed development will increase traffic in other roads and close Majara road. 

- The proposed development is entirely not in keeping with Bungendore and should be 

located outside of the centre 

- The demolition of Bungendore Swimming pool is truly an awful idea. Bungendore pool is an 

amazing historic town part of what makes Bungendore so good. 

- The planned building are not in keeping with their surroundings and will ruin the entire look of 

the town. 

 

I have not, and no associate of mine, has made any political donation to any person in the 2 years 

preceding this submission.  [If you have made any political donations, check the Department 

of Planning’s website for the relevant disclosure form.] 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Thomas & Catherine Bridle 

 

 




